R A Butler Infant & Junior Academy

South Road, Saffron Walden CB11 3DG 01799 523651 admin@rab.academy www.rab.academy



Dear Parents & Carers, 27th November 2023

Clubs for Spring 2024

It is now time to think about which clubs your child would like to be part of in the Spring term and we have lots on offer!

- Please apply online from 8pm, Tuesday 28th November
- Please be careful to select only the clubs that are applicable to your child's current year group. You can apply for up to three clubs.
- The links you need are https://rabinfants.schoolcloud.co.uk and https://rabjuniors.schoolcloud.co.uk
- Please note this is just the application stage even though you receive a confirmation email, this
 does not mean your child has secured a space.
- If you do not have access to a computer, then please let the School Office know by the time and date shown below and they will be happy to help.
- Applications must be made by 9am on Monday 4th December, from which point the application window will close and club spaces will be allocated. As always, where the number of applications exceeds the number of places available, we will draw names out of a hat.
- We aim to allocate all club spaces as soon as possible and to inform you by the end of term.

The club table shows the number of sessions we anticipate for each club and according to any prior commitments the club leaders may have. I'm sure you'll agree that this still proves great value for money. After the online application has closed, successful applicants will be notified and invoiced via Schoolcomms. Unsuccessful applicants will not receive an invoice or online payment request.

The full term's payment of £25 per club should be made by Tuesday 19th December. Please note that ALL lunchtime clubs are free of charge. Mr Smith's clubs will only run up to the February half term and therefore be charged at £12.50.

All Free School Meal children will be given one free club next term if we receive an application. If you think your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium funding and you feel you need some financial support to pay for a club, please contact Paul Belzar via the school office.

Please see the below for our list of clubs for the Autumn term.

DAY	CLUB	YR GRPS	TIME	DATES	Number of anticipated sessions
MONDAY	Dodgeball	5&6	8:10-8:50am	15/1 - 12/2	5
	Multi Sports	1&2	3:30-4:30pm	15/1 - 25/3	10
	Hockey	5&6	3:30-4:30pm	15/1 – 12/2	5
	Gymnastics	3 to 6	3:30-4:30pm	15/1 - 25/3	10



TUESDAY	Badminton	5&6	8:10-8:50am	16/1 - 26/3	10
	Hockey	2	8:10-8:50am	16/1 - 13/2	5
	Dance	3 to 6	3:30-4:30pm	16/1 - 26/3	10
	Netball	4 to 6	3:30-4:30pm	16/1 - 26/3	10
	Football	1&2	3:30-4:30pm	16/1 - 26/3	10
	Football	3&4	3:30-4:30pm	16/1 - 13/2	5
WEDNESDAY	Energy Club	1&2	8:10-8:50am	17/1 - 27/3	10
	Archery	3 to 6	8:10-8:50am	17/1 - 27/3	10
	4 Square & 9 Square	3 to 6	8:10-8:50am	17/1 – 14/2	5
	Tag/Touch Rugby	5&6	3:30-4:30pm	17/1 - 27/3	10
	Drama	3 to 6	3:30-4:30pm	17/1 - 27/3	10
M	Gardening / Outdoor Craft Club	5&6	3:30-4:30pm	17/1 - 27/3	10
	Hockey	3&4	3:30-4:30pm	17/1 – 14/2	5
ΥΥ	Indoor Invasion Games	3 to 6	8:10-8:50am	18/1 - 15/2	5
	Karate	1&2	8:10-8:50am	18/1 - 28/3	10
	Chess	3 to 6	12:30-1:00pm	18/1 - 28/3	10
SD,	Knitting Club	4 to 6	12.30-1.15pm	18/1 - 28/3	10
THURSDAY	Multi Sports	1&2	3:30-4:30pm	18/1 - 21/3	9
픋	Football	5&6	3:30-4:30pm	18/1 – 15/2	5
	Cheerleading	4 to 6	3:30-4:30pm	18/1 - 21/3	9
	Gardening / Outdoor Craft Club	3&4	3:30-4:30pm	18/1 - 21/3	9
FRID	RAB Bounce	3 to 6	8:10-8:50pm	19/1 - 16/2	5
	Badminton	3&4	8:10-8:50pm	19/1 - 22/3	9

End of term 1.30pm finish – Thursday 28th Mar Bank Holiday – Friday 29th Mar Half Term break - Monday 19th to Friday 23rd Feb Y4 Residential – 29th – 30th Jan & 30th – 31st Jan

*RAB Bounce is a high energy exercise program on mini trampoline, with a safety T-Bar handle, choreographed to an eclectic mix of music tracks.

- **Afterschool MultiSports for infants focuses on small sided games, working on agility, co-ordination and balance.
- ***Dance Club children work on a group dance routine which they perform in front of parents at the end of term, so commitment to this club is important so as not to let down fellow dance partners.

We hope you'll agree that, once more, we are back to a very varied choice of activities for your children and we look forward to receiving your applications.

Yours faithfully,

Emma Vincent

Executive Headteacher